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I strongly oppose the goldeneye Hanson creek proposed BESS site. These facilities catch fire often. The whole
town of Sedro will have to evacuate including several schools when this one catches fire.

 Do we really want to risk poisoning our children and destroy our salmon habitat?

These facilities do NOT belong on populated areas. Ask the people that lived near the Moss fire that had to
evacuate for 4 days. Ask the people of Spokane that had a BESS fire how they felt about evacuating. 

The sedro woolley mayor council and mayor strongly oppose this location. The Skagit city council strongly
opposes this location. The people of Sedro Woolley strongly oppose this site. 

Do the right thing and do not let this BESS be built

-A resident of Sedro Woolley
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